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Tuesday 14th September 2021 

 
  

RE: Holly 2 visit to Sandbanks Beach Tuesday 21st September. 
  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
As part of this term’s topic work (What’s hiding in there?), Holly 2 have a fantastic opportunity to visit 
Sandbanks Beach in Poole. We will be going on Tuesday 21st September for most of the day and will return 
to school around 2.00pm. (School pick-up will be the usual time of 3.30pm).  
  
At the beach, the children will be taking part in a variety of activities including a beach clean, an eco-art 
workshop and an exciting seashore safari.   They may also get to meet a very special character! 
 
Please ensure your child comes in comfortable clothes and trainers on the day, with sun-cream applied. They 
will need to bring a small backpack, a sun hat, a raincoat, a packed lunch and a bottle of water.  Children 
who have booked a hot meal will be provided with a school packed lunch.  
 
The school are funding the cost of this trip.  
 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs Goodfellow              

Holly 2            
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